
 
 

 

12/08/2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This is with reference to the circular dated 05/08/2023 regarding the formation of 

PTA Executive Committee for the session 2023-24. The last date for submission of 

nomination was 11/08/2023. However it has been observed that nominations have 

been received only from 02 classes. 

Please note that PTA Executive Committee plays a vital role in building a sense of 

community among parents, teachers and students. It fosters a supportive network 

and strengthens the overall school culture. 

Kindly come forward and submit your nomination latest by 16/08/2023. 

 

Surajit Chatterjee 

Principal 


